Elsen, Nikki

From: John Crowder IV <johnecd@vt.edu>
Sent: Thursday, July 9, 2020 9:21 PM

To: ZZ Council Members

Subject: IMPORTANT CIP

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe. ***

Hello,

This message is directed at everyone but Olson, Kahlow, and Neumeister.

You didn’t listen. You dismissed the valid and appropriate concerns of the people with strawman arguments and
ignorance. WE ARE THE COMMUNITY. Your “work” is a disgrace to this community. You will not regain the trust of the
people by ignoring the problems at hand. You will be on the tail end of change and |, for one, will be embarrassed if you

continue to ignore the people. Shame on you.

A Prideless Community Member.



